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i Assessment of Integrated Module “Governance and Ethics”
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(Under the Education Scheme 2025)

September 22, 2025

Under the Education Scheme 2025, the integrated module “Governance and Ethics”
will be assessed by the Institute on a quarterly basis. In the previous schemes, this
was a self-assessment course through ICAP’s portal.

Students who have already completed the course “Professional Values, Ethics and
Attitude” by 15 November 2025 under the previous schemes shall be granted credit
for this course and will be exempted from its assessment.

Key Details
* Trainee students will be required to complete this assessment before appearing

in the Strategic Case Study paper.
The assessment will be MCQ-based, computer-based, and administered at

institute-designated centers.
The schedule and fee details shall be notified in November 2025.
The course outline is available in Directive 1.01, which is available on the

institute’s website.
The Institute will declare the result of the assessment within 15 days.

For any enquiries regarding the above matter, you may contact
examinations@icap.org.pk.




